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2016-02-23 20:47 GMT+08:00 Aspasia Leni
Dear Marietta,
thank you for your kind words. Even though | have paired good pupils with weaker ones, it would
be great if everyone had their penpal. So, | believe next week we are going to send the second
letter with photos from the dance our school will have this Sunday, as the children will be
wearing costumes. It would be nice if you could send some photos too. My pupils are 6th
graders which means that they will go to high school next year. Would it be OK if | encouraged
them to give their e-mail address so that this communication will continue after school?

Bye for now,
Aspasia

Ing 8:24 w.p. Tpim. 23 @ePpovapiov 2016, o/n FEEZEIN

Dear Aspasia,

We have received your letters. Students are very excited about it. |
find a student who is good at English to replace Yang-yang. His name
Is Willie. And | would like to know if | found more students to join

this project so that one student would have only one penfriend, do you
agree with that?

By the way, Panos is very cute.

Marietta

Ing 9:33 . p. Mépmrm, 24 Mapriou 2016, o/n B

Dear Aspasia,

Take care of yourself. I'll send the letters next Monday. This time we prepare small gifts for your
pupils. They are "Zhongzi" made of straw. Zhongzi is a kind of traditional Chinese food we eat
on Dragon Boat Festival. You can see the names of producer on each Zhongzi. Please
contribute them to their penfriends. And we will send some photos, too.

Best wishes



Ing 9:24 w.p. Napackeun. 27 Maiou 2016, of/n 4D

Dear Aspasia,

I'm fine. Still very busy. We have just received your letters, and we sent our letters today. It
took some time to collect all the letters. Hopefully you can receive them before summer
holidays. We like your magazine and tourist guide very much. The scenes of Salamina are
astonishing! My school will break up for summer vacation from July to August. After summer
vacation my students will be in 6th grade. | won't be their English teacher anymore. So it
might be the last time we write letters. Most of my students have given theirs email address. |
hope they can last their friendship by emails.

Best wishes,
Marietta

Inig 4:10 .. Mapaokeun, 17 louviou 2016, o/n B

Dear Aspasia,

| would like to thank you for this wonderful cooperation. It's a great experience for me and my
pupils. Next year | will teach 3rd and 5th grade classes. How about you?

Best wishes

2016-05-27 18:34 GMT+08:00 Aspasia Leni
Dear Marietta,
I'm glad you have received our letters. | think we'll have no problem receiving yours. After the summer
holidays my pupils will go to high school so | agree that it ill be up to them to continue this
correspondence. | would like to tell you that | enjoyed this project and to thank you for the excellent
cooperation. By the way, what will your class be next year?
Regards to you and all your pupils.
Aspasia
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Exchanging small gifts - Zhongzi




